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GROVE ROTARY INVITES PLAYERS
FOR BENEFIT GOLF TOURNAMENT
SET FOR FRIDAY, MAY 6

Area golfers are invited to participate in the 18th annual Grove Rotary Golf

Tournament on Friday, May 6, at the Patricia Island Golf Club in Grove.

Proceeds from the tournament will benefit Grove Rotary charities, including

scholarships, youth programs and other community services funded by the

organization.

Start time, with a shotgun scramble format, is 1 p.m. The registration fee of

$125 per player includes the greens fee for 18 holes of golf on the popular Patricia

Island course, as well as cart, range balls, soft drinks, water, beer, lunch, snacks and

mulligans (the golf version of a do-over). Lunch begins at 11:30 am.

The tournament will feature two flights, with the possibility of a separate

flight for women if three or more female teams register. Many prizes will be given

throughout the tournament. In addition, there will be a $10,000 hole-in-one super

prize.

The Grove Rotary also encourages local and area businesses and individuals

to participate in tournament sponsorship opportunities. Hole sponsorships are

available for $200, or individuals can enter as a team of four golfers, plus sponsor a

hole, for a total of $650 - a savings of $50.

The benefit golf tournament is one of several Rotary activities that raise

funds for community needs, consistent with the club’s motto of “Service Above Self.”

Rotary’s primary objective is service — in the community, in the workplace, and

throughout the world. Rotarians develop service projects that address critical



issues, such as children at risk, disabled persons, health care, poverty and hunger,

clean water, polio eradication, literacy and numeracy.

Rotary also supports programs for youth, educational opportunities and

international exchanges for students, teachers and other professionals, as well as

vocational and career development.

For more information about the golf tournament and to make reservations,

contact tournament chairman Bob Daggett at 918-787-4073. Interested persons

should respond by May 1, 2011, and make checks payable to the Grove Rotary

Foundation, a 501(c)(3) entity. Checks and registration information may be mailed

to Grove Rotary Club, P.O. Box 452286, Grove, OK 74345. The field will be limited

to the first 22 teams registered, whether men or women.
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